
 
  

EXIM Thailand Launched EXIM Drive 2017 Campaign 

to Promote Organizational Transformation towards Sustainability 

 
 Mr. Pisit Serewiwattana (center), President of Export-Import Bank of Thailand (EXIM Thailand), 

recently held a town hall meeting with the Bank’s executives and staff members to launch the 

“EXIM Drive 2017” campaign which kickstarted starting EXIM Thailand’s new efforts towards 

organizational transformation in support of Thailand’s sustainable development under national 

strategic, economic and social development plans at EXIM Thailand’s Head Office. 
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For further information, please contact Public Relations Division, Office of Top Management  

Tel. 0 2271 3700, 0 2278 0047, 0 2617 2111 ext. 1141-6 


